From: rob mohle

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Nipomo Air Quality
Date: Friday, February 23, 2018 7:51:49 AM

The citizens of Nipomo mesa deserve the right to breathe clean air. Off-road vehicle riding should be discontinued
until air quality standards determined by the Air Quality Board are at safe levels for the residents of Nipomo mesa.
Robert Mohle
805-801-3355
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